
From:
To: Licensing
Subject: Rose and Crown,Cop Hill,Slaithwaite
Date: 23 June 2020 11:04:28

Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to you regarding the licensee of the above mentioned ,where
I'm informed there is an indiscretion regarding  license.
As an ex police officer I can inform you that  is a pillar of our society and a
very law abiding citizen and maintains a strict regime in the running of  public house.

 pub is the total hub of the local community with a lovely clientele of local upstanding
people.

 is always going the extra mile to support local charities which  has done over
the years.
I am proud to be a local friend with .

Yours Sincerely

Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2




